
But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 9:43 AM 
To: 'jhelfrich@windstream.net' 
Subject: NRG Lorain County Pipeline: Case Number 14-1717-GA-BLN 

Ms. Helfrich, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board regarding NRG Ohio's proposed Lorain County Pipeline. It is noted 
that you are in opposition to routing the pipeline through residential areas. Your email below will be filed in the public 
comments section of the case record for 14-1717-GA-BLN. 

To date, NRG Ohio Pipeline Company has not filed an application for this project with the Board. Once filed, the 
application will be subject to the Board's Letter of Notification process. A detailed explanation of this process is available 
at http://www.opsb.ohio.eQv/opsb/index.cfm/rules/interim-accelerated-application-process/. As with all cases before 
the Board, your participation is encouraged: 

Submit Written Comments 
• Email: contactOPSB^puc.state.oh.us 
• Mail: Ohio Power Siting Board, 180 E. Broad Street, Columbus Ohio 43215 
• All correspondence must include the official case number to be docketed in the case. 

Request Intervention in the Case 
Individuals and organizations may request formal intervention to participate as a party of record in the case 
proceedings. 

• Local governments in the project area have automatic right to intervention, but must notif/ the Board of 
their intention to intervene. Legal counsel is required. 

• Local businesses and organizations must request intervention. Legal counsel is required. 

• Individuals must request intervention. Legal counsel is not required. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any additional questions. Again, thank you for your interest in this case. 

Sincerely, 

USD 
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Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager e » 

Ohio Power Siting Board j r * ^ 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio " - / n O - < 

-< cp 
r : o 

614-644-7670 
OPSB.ohio.gov f"~* 

Kl O 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it. (__) 
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Original Message-— 
From: ihelfrich@windstream.net fmailtQ:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Sunday, October 12, 2014 10:58 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject:OPSB-ContactUs n * A i s r^ ^ * , ^ 4 * 
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This form was sent at: Oct 12, 2014 10:57 AM 

CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Mrs. 
FlRST_NAME: Joanne 
LAST_NAME: helfrich 
EMAIL: jhelfrich@windstream.net 
PHONE_NUMBER: 440-748-3954 
ALTERNATlVE_PHONE_NUMB£R: 
STREET_ADDRESS1:11196 arrowhead drive 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: grafton 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44044 
COUNTY: Lorain 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: nrg coming thru lorain county,ohio 
CASE_NUMBER: 14-1717-GA-BLN 
COMMENTS:! oppose that NRG is coming thru a Residential area to put a gas line. There was a alternate route 
proposed, but no word as of why it is coming to this area. The State Representative Matt Lundy has aiso written a letter 
(September 23,2014) to NRG concerning the route of the pipeline. 
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